From: Joe Blastick <jblastick@TNC.ORG>

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 4:04 PM

To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>

Subject: [EXT] Deuel Harvest North Comment Letter From The Nature Conservancy

To whom this concerns, please see the attached document from The Nature Conservancy. | also attached the
supporting documents. There is one that was too large to attach, BUT the link is on the second page.

Have a good day

Joe

Joe Blastick

The Nature Conservancy

Prairie Coteau Conservation Manager
P.O. Box 816

Clear Lake, SD 57226

Office (605) 874-8517

Cell (605) 880-6541



